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TRANSMITTAL FROM 
CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

Costs associated with initial work to be done in 2014 in respect 
of the McCowan Corridor Subway 
 

 

Date: October 18, 2013 

To: Budget Committee 

From: City Council 

Wards: All Wards 

 
City Council Decision 
 

City Council on October 8, 9, 10 and 11, 2013, adopted Item CC39.5, as amended, and in 

so doing, has referred Toronto Transit Commission and City costs associated with initial 

work to be done in 2014 in respect of the McCowan Corridor Subway to the Budget 

Committee to be addressed as part of its 2014 budget deliberations. 

 

 

Summary 
 

City Council on October 8, 9, 10 and 11, 2013, adopted, as amended Item CC39.5, headed, 

“Scarborough Rapid Transit Options: Reporting on Council Terms and Conditions”. 

 

City Council has reconfirmed its support for a Scarborough Subway and among other 

things, has referred Toronto Transit Commission and City costs associated with initial 

work to be done in 2014 in respect of the McCowan Corridor Subway to the Budget 

Committee to be addressed as part of its 2014 budget deliberations. 

  

 


